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Shire Amateur Photographers’ Society 
 ‘Our aim is not to compete against each other – rather, to learn from each other’ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 Greg Ford   0415 412 244   (9528 3475)             Website: www.sutherlandshirephotography.com.au             Email: gfphoto@optusnet.com.au           

 

S.A.P.S. (Shire Amateur Photographers’ Society)                                                                                                                                              Shire Amateur Photographers’ Society (SAPS) 

 https://www.flickr.com/groups/saps/pool/      https://www.facebook.com/groups/shireAmateur/ 
 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Newsletter No. 199 (27/08/2018) 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Hi Everybody, 

 

First and foremost, I must thank Margarette Looney for her insight into the life and artwork of Albert 

Namatjira at her August Photographic Society meeting presentation.  It was interesting to be made aware 

of how many elements associated with art, overlap with those in photography.  

 

Thanks Margarette … 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

NEXT SOCIETY MEETING 

Thursday 30th August 
 

1st floor ‘Club on East’ (previously Sutherland United Services Club - SUS Club) opp. the car park - western 

side of Sutherland Station.  7.15pm start on 1st floor.  Well-lit car park behind the club.  Drive up to the 

boom gate, tell them you’re coming to the Photographic meeting - they will let you in.  At reception, tell 

them you’re going to the Photographic meeting upstairs …       arrive at 7pm for 7.15pm start 
 

_______________________________________________ 
 

   IMAGES to submit for SEPTEMBER Meeting 
 

For Outings & Tasks please submit 3 images renamed as below, thank you …  

   

You can send your renamed images by the ‘WeTransfer program’, till Tuesday 28th August.   

They will be shown at a future Society Meeting Presentation. 
 

Rename your files to:     Your Name  FOGGY  2018-10  

     Your Name  ESCARPMENT WALK  2018-08 
 

_______________________________________________ 

 

   Buy, Sell or Give Away   (Photographic gear ONLY) 
 

At the 30th August Meeting, you can bring along photographic gear that you don’t use any more.  It might 

be worth something – It might not …   

There will be a table for ‘Give-Aways’ and a table if you are ‘Selling’ (label CLEARLY with your name) 
 

GIVE AWAY TABLE 

The ‘Give Away’ table is just where you plonk your bits & pieces, for anybody to take … 
SELL TABLE 

The SELL table items marked clearly with name & price.  Look at, but don’t remove, just ask a committee 

member to point out the person who owns the gear …  
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    TASK for AUGUST – ‘FOGGY or FOGGY EFFECT’ 
 

3 x Images of the ‘FOG’ or a ‘Foggy Effect’ can be submitted to me gfphoto@optusnet.com.au by 

‘WeTransfer’ till Tuesday 28th August, to be shown at a future Society Meeting Presentation. 
 

Please name your files:    Your Name  FOGGY  2018-10  
 

_______________________________________________ 

 

   ‘PRINT & DISPLAY’ (please read CHANGES …) 
 

As part of the 4th October meeting, Members will be able to display their images on tables around the walls 

of the meeting room.  They can be images you have had printed in the past (framed or unframed).   

This is an opportunity to display your work for others to see (limit is 6). 

 

You can have images printed anywhere, but if you need a contact, Peter at Southern Framing at Sylvania, 

has offered to print your images on archival paper, using archival ink, then mount on core flute (ready-to-

frame). 

 

The sizes following are some examples, and if you would like them printed in different sizes, just ask Peter 

for a price. 
 

Format 
 

Mount size 
 

Image size 
Cost Print 

 & Mount 

3:2 510 x 380 430 x 300 $25 

3:2 760 x 510 680 x 430 $40 

16:9 760 x 430 680 x 350 $40 

1:2.1 1016 x 480 940 x 400 $55 

 

If you want Peter to print some of your images, you have three options: 

1. Send your image to me via WeTransfer, (gfphoto@optusnet.com.au) then ring me and tell me the 

size you want. 

2. Bring USB with your image/s to the 30th August Meeting, and hand in when you arrive. 

3. Take to Peter at address below and arrange yourself. 
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   UPCOMING TASKS 
 

It was decided at the Steering Committee Meeting on Thursday night, to let members know upcoming 

Tasks ahead of time, to allow them more time to prepare some images.  Committee came up with the 

following Tasks till the end of the year. 

TASK for: 

September – The letter ‘C’ 

October – ‘Falling’ (Jump) 

  November – ‘Fluid’ 

  December – ‘Celebration’  
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

    RENAMING AND Submitting Files for Tasks or Outings  
 

A handout with instructions on how to rename and send in files for Tasks or Outings is available at the desk 

when you arrive at meetings.   
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

   SUSPENSION of BLACKBOARD Notifications 

The committee discussed the alternative to the ‘Blackboard’ on the website as being Facebook, and in the 

future, photographic opportunities, activities, and Society Outings will be posted there and be in the 

Society Newsletters.         Thanks Eddy for the effort with the Blackboard … 

 

 

https://www.sutherlandshirephotography.com.au/blackboard/ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

   MOMENTO VOUCHER (Sophie Brown) 

 

We are pleased to announce that MOMENTO PRO have sent SAPS a ‘sample package’ that will be available 

for all members to view at upcoming meetings.   

As part of this package we have a $150 voucher to give to one of the members of SAPS. 

Registered Members with MOMENTO PRO will go into a draw to win the voucher. 

 

Please register online with MOMENTO PRO by 30th September 2018.  Refer to this link: 

https://www.momentopro.com.au/client/register-pro/step-one 

 

The draw to win the voucher will occur at the October meeting ... 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

    OUTING to ROOKWOOD CEMETERY (Hidden Exhibition 2018) 

(Organised by Graham Grocott) 
 
HIDDEN - A Rookwood Sculpture Walk is a free, public outdoor sculpture exhibition that takes place every 
year amongst the gardens and graves in one of the oldest sections of the Cemetery. 
 

http://www.hiddeninrookwood.com.au/hidden-exhibition-2018 
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We will spend a few hours wondering around the sculptures which are located within the old section of 
Rookwood. 
 
DATE: Wednesday 26th September   
Times: 09:30am Sutherland  to car pool or 10:30am  at Rookwood Cemetery 
 
. Meeting place to car pool -   In the dirt car car next to Sutherland Leisure Centre. (unrestricted parking)   
Village Cafe Rookwood       Corner of necropolis drive and memorial avenue, Necropolis Dr, Rookwood 
NSW 2141.   Enter from Weeroona Road, off Centenary Drive 
. For more details and updates please see the Facebook event  on our facebook page or ring Graham or 
Barbara Grocott 0414996570 who will be leading this outing. 
 

 
 

 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

    SOCIETY XMAS BBQ 
 

The annual Photographic Society Xmas BBQ will be held on Saturday 1st December, 2018 at Bundeena 

House, Bundeena. (more later) 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

    LOOKING to BUY a ZOOM LENS … 
 

A Lady in the Society (Elizabeth) is looking to buy a telephoto lens for her Nikon DSLR. 

It can be 70-300, 100-400 or 150-600.  Ring  0428 945 670 if you have a lens for sale. 
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   UPCOMING Activities (SAPS) 
 

 

AUGUST  
30th Thu 7.15pm   Society Meeting – 1st Floor ‘Club on East’ (Club not available in September) 

 

SEPTEMBER  
6th  Thu Society Meeting rescheduled to 30th August 

16th Sun OUTING – t.b.a. at 30th Aug meeting & next Newsletter 

26th Wed OUTING - Rookwood Cemetery (Graham Grocott)  

         
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 

 

Thanks to Tony and the staff of Digi Direct (Miranda) for their support of our Photographic Society.  For all your 

photographic requirements, see them – Bottom level, Shop 1098, Westfield Miranda (9589 5700) 
 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Participating in the ‘Shire Amateur Photographers’ Society’ (SAPS) Activities 

o Membership (2018)   $30    (calendar year) 

o Meeting attendance    $  5    (you can attend 2 meetings before joining) 

o Society Outings/Outside Activities – Society must have a Risk Warning, Release and Waiver Form signed   

o Unofficial Outings/Activities:  These events are not formally run by the Society.  They are activities that some of the 

Society members, friends, and families may join in together as private activities.  These events may be promoted 

though on the SAPS Facebook site for anybody interested 

o A Risk Warning, Release and Waiver form must be filled in if participating in a Society activity and will remain 

ongoing as long as you participate in Society activities.   

 

Participating in ‘Sutherland Shire Photography’ (SSP) Activities 

o Night & Day Mystery Tours and Trips Away require you to sign a Risk Warning, Release and Waiver Form  

o Trips Away (Society Members only) Active members take precedence, but family and friends can go on waiting list, 

so that if additional numbers are required (closer to departure), they are welcome to fill the gaps.   

Note: All people going on Trips Away must be members of the Society.  

 

           www.sutherlandshirephotography.com.au                          0415 412 244                         gfphoto@optusnet.com.au       

 


